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Craft Club is meeting Thursday, April 4th at lunch in P-18. We will be working with clay.

Everyone is welcome!

Are you interested in the military? Sign up now for the ASVAB! The ASVAB test is used for

career exploration and planning. The results can help identify your strengths, job skills, and

branch of the military that suits you best. When: April 10th @9am-12:30pm Where: GWHS

Library Who: 10th-12th grade students. Start preparing now by taking practice exams and

studying at March2success.com, asvabsuccess.com, or khanacademy.com You can sign up with

Mrs. Cutler in the Counseling Department. Are you interested in the military? Sign up now for

the ASVAB

LOST AND FOUND ITEMS: Students come to the attendance office to look for sweaters or

jackets and any other items that may have been turned into the lost and found. See attached

flier.

Students and Staff: After receiving input from various stakeholders about the number of

students out of class during 6th period, effective immediately, and until further notice all students

will be escorted to and from class whenever they need to leave (restroom, nurse, counselor,

admin, etc.) for this period only. This is only for students that are requesting to leave the

classroom and not for those that a pass was sent for them to report to someone (nurse, counselor,

admin, etc.). All students with an unscheduled 6th period will leave campus or report to the

library until the end of the school day. Thanks.



Students and Staff:We have begun requiring students to scan their ID when using the restroom.

Please make sure you have your ID and classroom pass when going to use the restroom.A

friendly reminder that students must have their student IDs on them at all times on campus,

especially when entering school in the morning, when leaving and returning from lunch, and for

attending school events. Students who never received a 2023-2024 ID card or who have lost their

2023-2024 ID card should go to the office to order their new one. IDs are no longer printed on

site and are now printed at the district print shop so there is a delay in getting the new ID cards,

so order ASAP. Please see Mrs. Cutler, Mrs. Jasmin, or Mrs. Jacuinde for more information. ID

cards are unable to be ordered during lunch but Mrs. Jacuinde is available in the finance office to

process the payment. Temporary student IDs will only be printed by Mrs. Jasmine in the front

office before or after school.

*For current students requesting transcripts please see the attachment.

*Check out the newly updated calendar of events for our XL Program every month. (a copy of

the calendar is attached)




